
Ravenshaw University 
Cuttack 

NOTICE 
No. 103 I Dta5-0124 

All the UG 1st Semester examination [AECC-H (Environmental 
Studies and Disaster Management) of Ravenshaw University, 
Cuttack scheduled to be held on 27/01/2024 (Saturday) is hereby 

rescheduled to 02/02/2024 (Friday). The time and venue will remain 
same. This is for the information of all concerned. 

Controller of Examinations 
Ravenshaw University, Cuttack 

Memo No. 104 I Dt6-o) 

Copy to all Notice Boards/ CPGC/ All HODs and Coordinators/ 
Registrar/ DSW/ OS/ Wardens of all Hostels/ PA to Vice Chancellor 
for information. 

Copy to Professor In-Charge Website with a request to upload in the 
University Website. 

Controller of Examinations 
Ravenshaw University, Cuttack 
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